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Hanley St Luke’s C of E (Aided) Primary 

Head Teacher: Mrs L Williamson 
Telephone: 01782 234390/1 Email: office@hanleystlukes.com 

Website: www.hanleystlukes.com 
 

 
13th January 2017 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
If you can answer “yes” to any of the following questions, you may be interested in an 
information afternoon to be held in school on Friday 20th January 2017 between 2.00 p.m. and 
3.00 p.m. 
 
1. Do you want to know more about S.E.N.D. (Special Educational Needs and Disability) in our 

school? 
 
2. Do you want ideas on how to help your child? 
 
3. Do you want to know where to access free resources to help your child? 
 
We look forward to meeting you for a chat, cup of coffee and a slice of cake!  Everyone 
welcome. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss J McNulty 
SEND Co-ordinator 
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